A
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Re: Emailed Letter of Ms. Miriam Caballero Lucas RE: Request for a Copy of Result
of the Investigation regarding the Issuance of Patents and Titling of Lot No. 11205,
CAD 104 located at Mahal na Pangalan

1 message
Miriam Lucas <miriam_dodie@yahoo.com> Fri, Dec 3, 2021 at 2:32 PM

To: denrmimaropalpdd@gmail.com, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, DENR CALAPAN CITY
<penro_orientalmin@yahoo.com>, "R4B PENRO Or. Mindoro" <penroor.mindoro@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Sir/ Madam:

| am again forwarding my Message Request for a copy of the investigation done last 2016 on Lot No. 0452051103 or
document tracking no E-2021-72946.

| have attached a copy of the transmittal sent to you by PENRO R4B.

Kindly provide me with working DENR landline numbers so | can also follow up by telephone.

Sadly, | did call up all these numbers: 82493367; 82483368; 82483468, but only say "all circuits are busy now" the whole
time. While your other numbers: 84050046; 84050157; and 85369784 only say "not in senice," all the time. The number
85369784 only rings with no one answering, and after 12 rings it automatically shifts to a busy tone.

These happened from morning till the afternoon everytime | call.

| am earnestly hoping that you can provide me with a copy of the aforementioned investigation results the soonest possible.
Kindly acknowledge this email.

Thank you.
Sincerely yours,
Miriam C. Lucas

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Thursday, November 25, 2021, 2:05 PM, Miriam Lucas <miriam_dodie@yahoo.com> wrote:
Dear Sir/ Madam:

Good day! | was informed by Milner Macarandang (Administrative Assistant lll) from the office of the Regional
Executive Director that my email was forwarded to the Licenses, Patents and Deeds Division regarding
Document Tracking Number E-2021-72946.

May | be given a copy of the investigation result done on Lot No. 0452051103 requested last June 15, 2016 by
my brother Wilfredo Caballero to former Regional Executive Director Oscar C. Dominguez. The investigation
on the property has already been done since then and so we would like to have a copy of its result. Our family
believes that this lot is part of the salvage zone area, and that it is not allowed to build structures of any kind
within the 20-meter salvage zone area.

kt-Attached is a copy of the transmittal letter sent to you by PENRO R4B. Kindly acknowledge this email and
hoping for an immediate action regarding this request.

Thank you!
Miriam C. Lucas

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


https://overview.mail.yahoo.com/?.src=iOS
mailto:miriam_dodie@yahoo.com
https://overview.mail.yahoo.com/?.src=iOS

On Wednesday, November 24, 2021, 10:08 AM, R4B PENRO Or. Mindoro
<penroor.mindoro@denr.gov.ph> wrote:

Good Day!

Herein attached is the Soft Copy of the Transmittal of the Emailed Letter of Ms. Miriam
Caballero Lucas

Best Regards,
Regine

ﬂ Transmittal dated Oct 11, 2021.pdf
351K
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